Announcements – Thursday, March 9, 2017
10th Grade Block Lunch Announcement
Just a reminder that Friday is the 10th of the month, which means it is time for 10th grade rewards day!! This Friday ONLY 10TH GRADERS will be allowed to use the bistro tables, courtyard and table sports room. Enjoy your day 10th graders.


Counselor Announcement
Quick reminder about the TSI testing tomorrow and Friday. Sophomores planning on taking dual credit need will be taking the TSI on campus tomorrow and Friday. You have all received a green “entrance ticket” with your testing date, class period and room assignment. You will report DIRECTLY TO YOUR TESTING SITE for that class period. Do not go to your regularly scheduled class first. Bring your green sheet with you to serve as your entrance ticket.

Open Gym Announcement
Today during block lunch we will have volleyball during open gym. Remember that food and drink are not permitted in the gym at any time.


Fantastic Farmers and All A’s Reward Table Announcement

There will be a reward table set up outside of the library on Friday during A and B block for all Fall Fantastic Farmers and those individuals who received all A’s for the first semester.  Congratulations to each of you!  

Driver Education Announcement
Drivers Ed packets are now available in the front office beginning today through Tuesday, April 25.  Enrollment for the program is on a “first come, first served” basis.  Applications and tuition WILL ONLY be accepted in the Campus Support Services Department.  No applications or tuition will be taken at Killough or any of the high schools.  The spring program will begin on Wednesday, April 26.



WYP Announcement
According to the National Center for Education Statistics, 80% of college students change their major at some point during their college career, and, on average, college students change their major THREE times. 60% of our Killough staff changed their major during college! It is okay to change your mind about what you want to do or feel uncertain about what you want to study; you are not alone! {However, if you truly think that you are in the wrong field of study, then you need to see your advisor and discuss your options. Making changes late in your college career could mean more time in school.}

One Act Play Announcement
CONGRATULATIONS TO THE ONE ACT PLAY CAST OF THE CAUCASIAN CHALK CIRCLE.  They competed at the zone level of competition yesterday and took home a host of awards.  Macy Kunke was awarded an individual all star crew award.  The technical crew of Macy Kunke, Marcus Allen, Pil Lee, Kristen Bruner and Anna Cantu were awarded outstanding crew of the contest.  Daniel Mooney, Jimmy Piraino, and Mary Nuyens were named to the Honorable Mention All Star Cast.  Maria Puente and Andrew Pfeffer were named to the All Star Cast.  The company advanced to the next level of competition and will compete at LHS on March 21st.  Congratulations to the theatre department!


JV Golf Announcement
The JV boys finished their spring season at Indian Creek.  Drew Cheslik shot 100, Bradley Sykes 101, Gabe Maples 117, Hunter Leibee 120, Chris Ibanez 126.  Pat them on the back for a fine showing.

Archery Club Announcement
The JV boys finished their spring season at Indian Creek.  Drew Cheslik shot 100, Bradley Sykes 101, Gabe Maples 117, Hunter Leibee 120, Chris Ibanez 126.  Pat them on the back for a fine showing.
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